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Mbeya, Tanzania, 22nd Dec 2010
  

Beloved brothers Danny and Terri, thank you so much for your financial assistance for Christian
tracts, which I received safely. We will use all of this money to print and send tracts to Mary in
Burundi. By the way, at this season, many people will be around their homes and cities, so
many tracts will be needed. God bless you. Your sons, pastors Phillip and Kissa Mahali.

  Andrea Pradesh, India, 21st Dec 2010
  

Brethren Danny and Terri, thank you for your kind reply which I shared with my Krishna
brothers. They are very happy, as their district is 80% idol worshiper Hindus, and Muslims, so
this explains their great need for our Telugu tracts. Please pray for their need. God bless you
brothers, Ephraim Penumala.

      

  Andrea Pradesh, India, 18th Dec 2010
  

Brothers Danny and Terri, yesterday some pastors came to my home from my side district of
Krishna asking if we would extend our tract ministry to their area. Thanking you my brother,
Ephraim Penumala. 

  Port Harcourt, Nigeria, 15th Dec 2010
  

Dear Danny, Nweke Rapheal, from Aba, called this afternoon and picked up the tracts that you
directed me to give him. He was very grateful. I gave him everything I had. Also I have been
with Bishop A J Udoh and he told me he needs more tracts. Please I need materials. God bless
you. Love, Bekinbo. 

  Andrea Pradesh, India, 13th Dec 2010
    

Brothers Danny and Terri, our 60 linked pastors have conducted
rallies in their areas and have distributed our Telugu tracts. I am
also participating in these rallies, and some souls have been won
for our Lord's Kingdom. Some Hindus and Muslims are attending
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these meetings. God bless you. Ephraim Penumala.

  

Mbeya, Tanzania, 4th Dec 2010

  
  

Phillip Mahali continues to extend himself to serve his fellow workers in several countries in his
region. These include George Otieno in Kenya who is about to finish three months of missions
there. Plus Mary Mahecho, who next week, by God's grace, will be starting two months of
missions in Burundi, followed by another two months in Rwanda. Phillip has committed himself
to assisting her with preaching some of the time, as well as supplying tracts. He continues to be
a great inspiration to me personally. Please pray for this great servant of Christ.

  Andrea Pradesh, India, 3rd Dec 2010
  

To read of this work please go to Outreach Reports for that area.

  Yangon, Myanmar, 1th Dec 2010
  

For an update on the progress in Myanmar (Burma) please go to Outreach Reports for that
country

  Nairobi, Kenya, 1th Dec 2010
  

Once again, for the latest mail from George Otieno please go to Outreach Reports for that
country.
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